| LEGAL NOTICE
" NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BELGIUM COLD SPRINGS FIRE DISTRICT

The Board of Fire Commissioners of the Belgium Cold Springs Fire District will hold a
publicgnearing on Monday. July 11,2022 at 7:00 P.M. at Belgium Cold Springs Fire

Department Station #1 at 7920 River Road Baldwinsville, NY, to bring before and listen
to the public comments of the residents of the said Fire District on the proposal to hire a
paid Fire Chief and any necessary staff as it becomes necessary to meet the needs of the
commumnity.

This hearing is held in accordance with Section 176 (11-¢) of Town Law.
By order of the Board of Fire Commissioners.

Amy Speach.
Fire District Secretary




